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The Geronimo community remains very active as it moves towards a Geronimo 3.0 release. However, no releases were performed as the community has 
been largely focused on TCK testing. One new committer was added.

Releases

JUGs and Conferences

Community

There are 510 subscribers to the user@ mailing list and 420 subscribers to the dev@ mailing list.

New PMC Members

New Committers

Chi RunHua (Jeff) was voted as a new committer in April.

Security

No security vulnerabilities were reported during this quarter.

Other Issues and News

None at this time.
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